In Support of HB 2783 Prohibiting govt from restricting sale or use of motor vehicles based on energy
source.

To: House Committee on Federal and State Affairs

February 11, 2024

Chairman Carpenter, and distinguished committee members:

Please support HB 2783. The legislature should not be interfering with private enterprise. Please allow
private enterprise to work without interference.

Thank you for your consideration.

Glen Burdue
Belle Plaine, Kansas



